
 
 

Class II Permissive Change - Additional Information 
 
June 17, 2002 
 
American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Avenue 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA 22101 
 
RE :  Class II Permissive Change Certification Application 
FCC Tx ID : AB6NT800MFRM 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
This letter is to respond the additional information that requested by ATCB.  The answers to your requests 
are listed below: 
(1) The original grant for the AB6NT800MFRM, dated on March 7, 2001, started that the output power 

rating was 54W.  It is the same output power rating for this PC2 application, which is 54W.  Attached 
below is the original grant that we received for the AB6NT800MFRM. 

 



According to the PA OEM vendor, there were “no change to operational specifications or 
performance” stated in the vendor’s cover letter to the FCC for the CP2 application on the FCC ID# 
E675JS0047.   The OEM vendor received its grant dated on June 10, 2002.  The cover letter is attached 
below for your reference. 
 

 
 
The PA OEM vendor also provided design change information to Nortel stated that there were no 
changes on the PA performance specifications and the design changes mainly were for 
manufacturability improvements.   
The basic frequency determining and stabilizing circuitry (including clock or data rates), frequency 
multiplication stages, and basic modulator circuit are all located in the MTRM module designed by 
Nortel and not in the PA by the OEM vendor.  The MTRM wasn’t modified in this application; 
therefore, no changes have been made on the above circuitry.   
The maximum RF power of the MFRM is calibrated in the factory before it is shipped out to the 
customers.  Therefore, there is no change to the maximum RF power for the MFRM.   
 

(2) In term of the physical appearance of the equipment, there should be no significant changes.  The 
redesigned PA, HCPA, and MPEM modules are all located inside the MPAM (the bottom module in 
the picture).   The PA, HCPA, MPEM, and MPAM should be the same form fit as the original 
application.  There is no physical design change on the MTRM (the middle module in the picture).  
The redesign DPM (RF front end duplexer) module has slightly different form fit as the previous 
version (the top module in the picture).   Please see the below picture for your refer.  The picture was 
submitted with this PC2 application and can also be found in the external picture section. 



 

 
 

Please see the answers in (1) for your concerns on basic frequency determining and stabilizing 
circuitry (including clock or data rates), frequency multiplication stages, basic modulator circuit or 
maximum power or field strength ratings. 

 
Please contact me for further information if necessary.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Thomas Wong, 
Regulatory Prime 
Wireless Division, Nortel Networks  
Tel: 403-769-2425 
Fax: 403-769-7806 
Email: thomaswg@nortelnetworks.com 


